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Parish Safeguarding 

Throughout the year the PCC has continued to fulfil its 

obligations towards Parish Safeguarding and, through the 

appointment of a Parish Safeguarding Officer (PSO), has 

adopted a proactive approach towards this aspect of church life. 

Safeguarding policies and procedures were maintained 

Making our Church 

Safe for All 

throughout 2024, with the PCC continuing to conform to the safeguarding guidance 

within the Church of England's House of Bishops' Safeguarding policy. A hard copy 

of the Parish Safeguarding Handbook is available in the church porch along with the 

information poster, 'Promoting a Safer Church' and a Statement on the commitment 

by the Parish to the Five National Safeguarding Standards. 

The Parish Safeguarding Policy Statement covering children, young people and 

vulnerable adults was reviewed by the PCC during the year. The policy was 

formally approved by the PCC for publication and endorsed by the vicar and two 

churchwardens, with a copy displayed in the church porch. This policy is reviewed 

annually. 

Policies covering Safer Recruiting and the Recruitment of Ex-offenders have been 

maintained along with a safeguarding checklist that is used at PCC meetings to 

review the church's Safeguarding arrangements. 

All new members of the PCC were briefed on their safeguarding role and 

responsibilities, and all PCC members, lay readers, churchwardens and church 

group leaders have completed an appropriate level of safeguarding training. 

During 2024 the PSO has utilised the new Church of England Safeguarding 

Dashboard to ensure compliance with Statutory Safeguarding requirements. 

Formal Approval of the Financial Statements and Trustees' Annual 
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